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New District Engineer for NMDOT Southeastern New Mexico – 
District 2 

  
Roswell - Roswell native Timothy Parker will serve as the new District 2 Engineer.  Tim is currently the 
District Three Engineer serving the Albuquerque Metro area.  He replaces Ralph Meeks who recently 
retired after serving more than two years as District Engineer. 
  
Parker is a licensed as a professional engineer in Texas and New Mexico, a licensed GB-98 General 
Contractor, and holds a Bachelor’s and Master’s Degree in Civil Engineering from Texas Tech.  He has 
worked for NMDOT for four years. 
  
“Timothy Parker is the right person for the job,” said Anthony Lujan, NMDOT’s Deputy Secretary.  
“Parker understands the challenges facing Southeastern New Mexico, and he brings years of hard work 
and experience to the position.” 
  
NMDOT District Two plans, designs, builds, operates and maintains the state transportation system in the 
following counties:  Chaves, Curry, Eddy, De Baca, Lea, Lincoln, Otero, Roosevelt, and parts of 
Guadalupe and Torrance.   
  
“This is an exciting, demanding time to work in transportation,” said Parker.  “It’s a tremendous honor to 
lead the dedicated professionals working in Southeastern New Mexico - District Two.”   While Parker 
will miss his co-workers in Albuquerque, “I’m excited to be in my hometown by my family, serve 
SENM, and ready to get to work.” 
  

### 
 
Manon Arnett, NMDOT District Two Public Information Officer, (575) 637-7210, 
manon.arnett@state.nm.us.   
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